
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

17th June, 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION: ALL  ATTORNEYS/CONVEYANCERS 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be advised that our systems will be off-line until further notice, due to the 

migration of our accounts to the new system. We are not in a position to state the 

period of time during which our systems will be offline. We however anticipate that it will 

be between two to three weeks. We are unfortunately unable to give any assurances 

when our systems will be back online.  

 

We will keep you updated accordingly with periodic notifications. 
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